
Provincial Public 
Speaking Contest: 

A huge congratulations to 
Elaine Turcotte and Carlee 
Weidhaas who attended the 
provincial public speaking 
contest in Orillia on April 
30th.  I am thrilled to re-
port that Carlee came in 
second in the primary divi-
sion while Elaina placed 
first in the junior division. 
We are so thrilled by how 
well they represented not 
only our school, our town, 
but also all of northern On-
tario. Congratulations! 

Spaghetti Supper & 
Talent Show: 

Be sure to mark your cal-
endar for Thursday, May 
26th as this is the night of 

our annual Spaghetti Sup-
per & talent show.  Tickets 
will be on sale starting on 
May 16th in the lobby at 
lunch time. Tickets are 
$5.00 for students and 
$10.00 for adults.  This is 
always a sell-out evening 
of great food and wonder-
ful St. Pat’s talent. Don’t 
be disappointed, buy your 
tickets early! 

Hockey Pool Winners: 

Congratulations to the fol-
lowing hockey pool win-
ners: Dan Landry $276.00, 
Shari Rusnak $138.00, Bert 
Boudreau and Pierre Mil-
lette $23.00.  Special thank 
you to Pierre Dube for or-
ganizing this wonderful 
fundraising opportunity.   

Scholastic Book Fair: 

Don’t miss your 
opportunity to purchase 
books at our book fair. The 
book fair is located in room 
# 3 and will be open today 
from 1-4pm and Thursday 
from 1-4 and from 6-8pm.  
What a wonderful way to 
give the gift of literacy to 
your child.   

Open House on May 11th 

The NCDSB is undertaking 
a review of its operations 
to develop a strategic plan 
for the next four years.  
Have your voice be 
heard—join us at the 
school on Wednesday, 
May 11 from 11:30-1:00 to 
share your ideas and sug-
gestions.   

Our 5th Annual move-a-thon 
is quickly approaching. This is 
a rain or shine event that will 
be held this Friday, May 6th.  
Students will meet under the 
gazebo for stretching and final 
instructions at 10:25. Students 
will be walking 2.5 Km, 5 Km 
and 10 Km depending on their 

grade level.  As an added 
incentive this year, we will be 
adding a poker rally to our 
walk. Students will receive 
playing cards along the route 
and the student who has the 
best hands upon return to the 
school will win a prize.  Please 
dress for the weather and in 

school colours 
(green & yellow).  All pledge 
forms and money needs to be 
returned to school by Thurs-
day, May 5 @ 3pm in order to 
be eligible for prizes.  If you 
are available to volunteer for 
our walk, please join us at the 
school at 10:25. 
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Upcoming St. Patrick 
School Events: 

May 5 

-Café Francais for parents 
of Core French students 
@ 1pm in Parish Hall 

-ALL move-a-thon pledge 
sheets due today 

-Book fair from 1-4 & 6-8 
pm 

May 6 

-5th annual move-a-thon 
10:25-11:25 followed by 
lunch under the gazebo 

-Prize assembly at 12:30 

May 11 

-Tricia Weltz 
(superintendent) visit 

-Open house 11:30-1:00 

-Grade 7 & 8 students to 
Timmins for Beauty and 
the Beast 

May 12 

Grade 8 trip fundraising 
meeting @ 5:30 

May 13 

Anti-bullying presentation 
for Grade 1 & 2 students 
@ 9:00 

May 16 

Spaghetti Supper & talent 
show tickets on sale 

May 19 

-Catholic School Council 
@ 6:00 

May 23 

Happy Victoria Day! 

May 26 

Spaghetti Supper & Talent 
Show. Doors open @ 5, 
Dinner @ 5:30, show @ 
6pm 
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